
From: Council Correspondence
To: Jonah Ross; Deb Hopkins
Subject: FW: Proclamation Request
Date: June-19-24 11:39:14 AM

Copy of correspondence forwarded to:
 
Deb, Corporate Officer
Jonah, Corporate Services Assistant – For Jul 8 Agenda
 
 
Deb Hopkins, (She/Her)
Director of Corporate Services, Lekwungen Territory
Township of Esquimalt | Corporate Services
Tel: 250-414-7135 | www.esquimalt.ca
Honoured & privileged to work on the lək̓ʷəŋən traditional territory
and respectfully acknowledge the people of the Songhees and
Esquimalt Nations. Nətsəmat (We are all One) həyšxʷq́ə.

This message is intended only for the designated recipients and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended
recipient or acting on their behalf, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail from your
system. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 
From: Isabella Lee  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 12:00 PM
To: Council <Council@esquimalt.ca>
Subject: Proclamation Request

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Township of Esquimalt Network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hello!
 
The Greater Victoria Place Making Network would like to submit a proclamation for July 20th
2024.  
 
Please see the draft below, and let me know if any edits are needed. 
 
- Whereas, the Township of Esquimalt recognizes the importance of fostering vibrant,
inclusive, and sustainable communities; and
Whereas, placemaking enhances the quality of life for residents and visitors alike by
collectively reimagining and reinventing public spaces as the heart of every
community and;



Whereas, the Greater Victoria Placemaking Network has been at the forefront of
advocating for and implementing innovative placemaking initiatives throughout the
region for the past decade, contributing significantly to the enhancement of our urban
landscape; and
Whereas, July marks the 10th anniversary of the Greater Victoria Placemaking
Network, a significant milestone deserving celebration; now, therefore,

I, [Mayor's Name], Mayor of the Township of Esquimalt do hereby proclaim the 20th
of July as the "Placemaking Day" in Esquimalt.

Thank you! . 

Bella Lee (she/her)

I respectfully acknowledge that I live and work within the ancestral, traditional,
and unceded territory lək ̓ʷəŋən peoples and the Songhees, Esquimalt and W ̱SÁNEĆ
peoples whose historical relationships with the land continue to this day.




